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Mr Brian Hanley
Manager, Energy & Sustainability
SHOALHAVEN STARCHES PTY LTD
36 Bolong Road
Bomaderry NSW 2541
04/03/2022

Dear Mr Hanley

 Shoalhaven Starches Expansion Project Modification 21 (MP06_0228-Mod-21)
Request for additional information

I refer to the modification application for the Shoalhaven Starches Expansion Project
(MP06_0228-Mod-21). The Department has received further advice from relevant government
agencies on the modification application. After careful consideration, the Department requests that
you provide additional information. 

Additional agency advice from Shoalhaven City Council and the NSW Environment Protection
Authority (EPA) on the modification application is available on the Department’s website at
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/mod-21-modifications-packing-plant

Please provide the information, or notify us that the information will not be provided, by 24 March
2022.  If you cannot meet this deadline, please provide and commit to an alternative timeframe for
providing this information. 

If you have any questions, please contact Shaun Williams, on (02) 8275 1345/ at
shaun.williams@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Joanna Bakopanos
Team Leader
Industry Assessments
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